
Holly Grove School Newsletter 

16th December 2021 

 
www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk   /   www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

  

  

      We hope you had a lovely week!   

We have had a very busy but fun filled week with our Holly Grove Christmas  Celebrations. Santa 

came to visit us during our class Christmas parties and gave us all a lovely gift. 

We have also enjoyed our annual Christingle, Christmas crafts, a delicious Christmas lunch and        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School closes Friday,17th December and reopens Thursday 6th January. 

We know you would like to join us in wishing 

Nick a very Happy 50th Birthday! 

Enjoy your birthday celebrations, Nick! 

Karen and Eve would like to thank you for all your support this year and wish 

you all a  Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

See you in 2022! 

class parties. 



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Aminah 

 Samantha’s Class - Edward 

Laura’s Class - Talha 

Libby’s Class - Sophie 

 Rebecca’s Class - Ted 

  Danielle’s Class - Caiden 

Julie’s Class -  Harrison 

 Connor’s Class - Lucas.E 

      Alison’s Class -  Julian 

Jack’s Class -  Fatima 

 

 

     Merry Christmas! 

 

         

 

 
Staff - Nick and Debra 

 

Children-  Oliver, Aminah, Talha, Dylan 

Happy Birthday! to Kai, Ibraheem, 

Shaun, Sophie.E, Faizan, Edward,       

Michael.A,   Samantha, Lauren, Andrea.R, 

Joanne.C, Gary, Rebecca.W, Danielle and 

Katie.W, who all celebrate their birthdays 

during the holidays! 

 

Well Done to Julian for his super work in Phonics 

and Maths. 



To all the pupils, staff, parents and wider community associated with the amazing school that 

is Holly Grove. Have a wonderful Christmas break and here’s to a successful and happy 

2022,   whatever it may bring. 

Best wishes, 

Nicola, 

Chair of Governors 

 


